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The idea of making voting harder for everyone in the state is counteractive to 

democracy, Oregon values, and common sense. In light of the events in this country, 

it is an open partisan swipe at the people of Oregon and our intelligence and agency. 

I strongly oppose this proposal and hope that all sensible lawmakers would oppose it, 

as well.  


